
 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

3rd March 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Forgiveness”. 

 "Forgive and you will be forgiven". Luke 6:37 

Head Teacher’s Hello  

Dear all,  

We have had a great week this week, and in the midst of all 

our learning we have celebrated World Book Day and  

snuggled with a book. We had witches and wizards,  

onesies and all varieties of pyjamas. Children hunted for the  

book characters from the Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. 

They made perfect Peter fruit kebabs, showed their  

individuality collaging their own Horrid Henry pirate hat,  

and also used Mr Wolves pancakes as inspiration in the  

annual sponsored pancake toss. I recognise this was not  

on the traditional date but it is the taking part that is  

important and the children had a wonderful day that.  

culminated in the older children linking with the younger  

children to read. It was really touching to see the care and  

kindness shown through reading to each other. You would 

be so proud.  Reading was truly at the Heart of our school 

this week. “Your word is a lamp to my feet and a light to my path. Psalm 119:108   

Mrs Mowbray                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…  Reading at the heart of our school.  

This week as well as celebrating the power of reading we have also been discussing our reading shed 

and how to improve it especially as summer may be round the corner. If anyone has any cushions 

they do not want we would really appreciate some for our shed. 

 

 

Education update: where we inform on educational research and thinking.  

To further develop leaders and governors to ensure that all receive focussed and highly effective professional 

development which consistently builds and develops over time. As promised this means that we ensure 

governor’s visit the school to look at children’s books, take learning walks and monitor the school curriculum in 

partnership with school.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Pancake Day – a massive thank you 

to our PTA for organising our annual Pancake 

Toss Event all the children had lots of fun. 

Congratulations to our winners. 

Nursery – George – 20 

Reception – Ethan – 24 

Year 1 – William – 28 

Year 2 – Charlie – 83 

Year 3 – Lewis – 54 

Year 4 – Isla – 76 

Year 5 – Freya – 71 

Year 6 – Joseph – 106 

Well done to everyone! 

Prizes will be presented to all the winners next 

Friday’s 10th March in Collective Worship.  

Thank you to those of you who have already 

handed in your sponsorship money, please can 

we ask for all money to be handed into school 

or payments made on ParentPay by Friday 14th 

March. Thank you everyone. 

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 17th March please be 
aware it is non uniform day for the whole school 
where we would kindly ask for donations of chocolate 
eggs to be used in our ever popular Easter bingo event 
which will be held on 21st March. More information to 
follow! 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

  
PAN Exhibition – Class 3 are making a wreath for 

PAN as part of the artwork this year using unwanted 

bits and pieces. We would like to ask if you have any 

unwanted bits and pieces that your child could bring 

into school? They need to be small items that would 

fit in a Christmas cracker such as tiny toys, key rings, 

plastic figures etc.  Thank you.  

 

Parents Evening – letters went out to all 

children this week, please can we ask you to return 

your slips to teachers as soon as possible to enable 

times to be allocated. Thank you. 

 

 

Birthdays Celebrated  

25th February – Tyler – Year 5 

25th February – Jacob – Year 2 

28th February – Daniel – Year 6 

1st March – Ben - Reception 
 

 
 

Breakfast Club, Extended Provision and 

School Dinners - please can we kindly remind 

parents and carers who have children attending 

Breakfast Club, Extended Provision or access school 

dinners please can you prevent your account from 

going into arrears and credit your account for all 

services accessed in advance.  Thank you for your 

cooperation, 

Rucksack – shout out to anyone who has a 

large rucksack that they no longer need and can 

kindly donate it to school.  We would like to use 

it for our emergency evacuation to carry our 

emergency supplies. Thank you for your help. 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award 
 

Head Teachers Awards will roll over to next week. 

 

 
 

 
  

Personal Development Award 
James 

for amazing math skills. 

Evie 

for reading lots at home and really trying in school. 

Sienna 

for carefully explaining her understanding with math. 

Vincent 

for superb work organising the stages of the life cycles of animals and plants. 

Jaxx 

for being a kind and thoughtful member of our class and his infectious enthusiasm for 

our PAN dance and songs! 

Dexter 

for working hard in math, showing perseverance and determination 

Freya-Mae 

for being an excellent role model to the reception children and showing compassion 

during our shared reading. 

Benjamin 

for his leadership responsibilities supporting Collective Worship. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Warrington Youth Zone are looking to recruit for 

their Youth Zone Dance Squad, no formal dance 

training needed just go along to Warrignton Youth 

Zone at Dallam Lane, Warrington and have fun on 

Sundays from 4-5pm. They are also looking to 

recruit for their Performing Arts & Musical Theatre 

Group on Sundays from 5pm to 7pm for children 

who are interested in drama, singing, dance. 

All young people would need to be members of the 

Youth Zone with a one off payment of £5 for 12 

months then just 50pence each visit. 

You can book online 

 
 

Springboard Programme – Assistance 

to get back to work. Springboard is free and 

available for people who are unemployed, live in 

Warrington (or Cheshire West and Cheshire East) 

and have the right to work in the UK. Participants 

can have one-to-one appointments with an 

employment advisor, help with job searching, CV 

and interview skills.  There is also an employer 

engagement officer who has direct links with 

employers. A member of their staff Stacey 

Shmygol and one of her colleagues will be coming 

into school school on Thursday 9th March at 

3.15pm if you would like to chat to them. Look out 

for them on the playground. 

https://warringtonyouthzone.org/
https://warringtonyouthzone.org/
https://warringtonyouthzone.org/
https://warringtonyouthzone.org/


 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 
 
 
 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.3% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
 

Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 27th February 2023 

Ms Reid - Reception attendance 91% 

Mrs Smith- Year 1 attendance 88.8%  

Mrs Smith - Year 2 attendance 97.7%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 100%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 94.6% 

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 91.7% 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 91.3%  

Golden Tickets 

 

 Nursery – Archer, Clark, Eleanor, Ellie, Florence, George R, Harley, Harry P, Harry W, James, 

Joe, Leo, Mila, Millie, Pippa, Poppy, Rosie, Sofia, Spencer. 

 Reception – All the children have a golden ticket for trying so hard this week. Ben has 2 tickets 

this week, well done. 

 Class 2 – Good work class 2 you all got a golden ticket this week. Well done. 

 Class 3 – Alice, Dexter, Emily x 2, Eva, Gemima, Jaxx, Lewis, Lucy, Olivia, Sophie, Thomas, 

Xanthe. 

 Class 4 – Jaxon, Owen, Sanam, Arthur, Daniel, Gabriel, Joseph, Josh, Riley, 

 

 

 

 

 


